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The 2008 National Defense Authorization Act  

authorized a commemoration of the  

50th anniversary of the Vietnam War to  

honor and highlight the service of members  

of the Armed Forces during the Vietnam War.   
 

U.S. Representative Kathy Castor is proud to serve  

as a Commemorative Partner to thank and honor  

the Vietnam Veterans and their families of  

Florida’s 14th Congressional District.   

Tampa Bay area Veterans and families who wish  

to participate in this commemoration, please  

sign up at  www.castor.house.gov 
 

Eligible Vietnam-era Veterans will receive a  

Service Lapel Pin during a ceremony hosted  

by U.S. Representative Castor.  
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For more information, please contact  
U.S. Representative Kathy Castor’s office at 813-871-2817 
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